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A meeting of the Wiota Sanitary District was held on June 22, 2020 at the Wiota Shelter house at the park.  The 

meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Brian Larson, Grant Benson and Laurie Monson.  Jeff 

Monson, Water Operator was also present.      

 

The board reviewed the October 21, 2019 minutes.  A motion was made by Monson, second by Benson to 

approve the minutes as presented.  Voice vote, motion carried.  

 

Treasurer’s report as of May 30, 2020 in the Checking is $89,034.00 and balance in Savings as of December 31, 

2019 is $85,517.46 and balance on loan is $46,019.03.  A motion was made by Larson, second by Benson to 

approve the Treasurer’s report.  Voice vote, motion carried. 

 

The January 22, 2020 Sanitary Survey required a Cross Connection Ordinance be adopted by July 7, 2020.  We 

received a sample ordinance from WRWA.  A motion was made by Larson, second by Benson to approve the 

Cross Connection Ordinance #01-2020.  Voice vote, motion carried.  

 

A motion was made by Benson, second by Monson to approve the Emergency Chlorination plan.  Voice vote.  

Motion carried. 

 

Update on Well #3.  Bart Nies, the PSC and the DNR and Jeff Monson had a phone conference regarding 

potential sites for Well #3.   

 

A motion was made by Monson, second by Larson to approve the 2019 Consumer Confidence Report.  Voice 

vote.  Motion carried.  

 

A motion was made by Larson, second by Benson to approve Johnson and Block for the Bookkeeping services 

for the Wiota Sanitary District for 2020.  Voice vote.  Motion carried.  

 

Brian Larson and Jeff Monson will run the generator in the future. 

 

A Motion was made by Benson, second by Monson to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 p.m.  Voice vote, motion 

carried.  

 

 

Laurie Monson 

Clerk 

   


